
 
 

GIVE BACK TO THE COMMUNITY HOSTING US! 
 

While we are in Richmond for the 2023 Annual Scientific Meeting, please consider supporting 
the fund drive campaign for Health Brigade of Richmond.  
 
In 1970, a small community clinic opened – in conjunction with the free university movement and 
patterned after similar efforts in San Francisco’s Haight-Ashbury neighborhood –  in Richmond’s historic 
Fan District.  Health Brigade, formerly Fan Free Clinic, became the first free clinic in the Commonwealth 
of Virginia.  
 
Over 30% of Richmonders live below the poverty level. That means, 1 in 3 of our neighbors is faced with 
the difficult decision of whether they buy food, pay rent or obtain medical care. Health Brigade fills a 
unique role in the community by providing a full range of exceptional health care services to low-income 
or uninsured persons. Health Brigade is committed to serving the most marginalized populations in the 
community–not only those with few resources, but also those most oppressed and stigmatized. Health 
Brigade uses an integrated person-centered care model, offering coordinated services for a healthy mind, 
body and spirit because we believe that EVERYONE, especially those least served, deserve quality 
care.* 

Scan this QR Code with your phone to link directly to Health Brigade Virginia ACP page to make 
a financial donation! 

 
 
 
 

 
*Source: www.healthbrigade.org 


